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CANADIAN RELIEF TO NIGERIA

Mr. Mitchell Sharp, Secretary of State for External
Affairs, announced on September 30 that, in the
interest of continuing the close co-operation between
the Canadien Government and the Canadian Red
Cross Society, he had invited Major-General A.E.
Wrinch, National Commissioner of the Canadian Red
Cross Society, to visit Ottawa on September 26 to
discuss Canadian relief programmes in all parts of
Nigeria. General Wrinch had just returned from
Europe where he had studied the Nigeriun operations
of the International Committee of the Red Cross and
the sister Red Cross societies participating in the
relief of suffering in the area of conflict.

Mr. Sharp explained the basic considerations
behind the Government's policv on -Nigerian relief.
Canada has maintained the closest relations with
Nigeria since it became independent in 1960 and
recognizes the government at Lagos as the only
Nigerian Government. The Cana dian,-Governmen t and
people, he declared, iad been 'deeply distressed"
by the civil war particularly bv the sufferinu of
civilians. The
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views as to how Canada might contribute most
effectively in meeting the immediate needs as well
as those that might arise in the future. General Wrinch
said that in view of the limited response the
public appeal made by the Nigeria-Biafra Relief
Fund of Canada, neither the Fund nor the Canadien
Red Cross was able to meet the request of the inter-
national Committee of the Red Cross for an aircraft
to participate in the International Red Cross's relief
operations.
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